
Wellington Action Committee

3922 Corunna Ave

Nanaimo BC

February 13, 2019

City of Nanaimo

Planning Department

Nanaimo BC

RE; 4900 island Highway North fRA397)

I would like to thank the City of Nanaimo for its ongoing inclusion of Neighbourhood
Associations in planning processes.

Regarding the property located at 4900 Island Highway North (RA397). the Wellington
Community Association continues to supports the OCR vision for this property.

Given the property's strategic location near shopping, bussing, schools, lakes and
employers, the Community Association would support variances to the OCR vision which
involved higher density mixed commercial and family housing, as long as the increased
density is consistent with the OCR as publicly consulted and agreed upon.

The community association would not be supportive of any rezoning which regresses from
the OCR plan.

Respectfully,

L-
David Murchie

Wellington Action Committee - President
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